
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Would you like to find out more about the benefits of 

smart meters? Will and Joe from the Centre for 

Sustainable Energy will be at Sutton Benger Village 

Hall on July 17th at 6.30-8pm to help you understand 

the smart meter rollout, offer advice on saving energy 

at home and answer any questions you may have.   


